
          20/04/20 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you and your families are well. We hope the girls are enjoying completing activities from 

the workpacks provided. These workpacks are intended for use in the next two weeks. However, we 

would like to remind you all that this work is to be completed at a pace suitable for your child and 

only if this is possible in your given home situation.  If you wish to send photos of activities or work 

completed to the email addresses below, we would be delighted to see what you have been up to 

and provide feedback.   

We would appreciate if you could forward your email address to us so we can continue to provide 

work for the weeks ahead if required. We are happy to provide differentiated tasks to suit your 

child’s individual ability in English and Maths and feedback on these tasks if desired.  

Please email lphelan@mercyprimaryschool.ie or genright@mercyprimaryschool.ie to request this 

programme of work.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone again soon. 

Stay Safe 

Ms Phelan & Ms Enright 
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